2003 honda odyssey trailer hitch
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Odyssey has been in development by Honda since way back in This all utility minivan has seen
a surge in popularity, persisting today, thanks to its multi-functionality. The strength of the
Honda Odyssey and its large amount of seating room makes it perfect for hauling people as well
as trailers or other heavy burdens. For many folks, the next reasonable question is: what sort of
hitch do I need? Before we break down the best hitch for your needs, we figure that we better
show you the two styles you will most likely be running across. Fixed Tongue Hitch The fixed
tongue hitch is no longer commonly used due to how problematic they can be when not being
utilized. A fixed tongue hitch is exactly what it sounds like a permanently fixed installation that
can be used to haul some serious poundage. These are installations for the duration of your use
of the vehicle unless you feel like going through the rigorous process of tearing it down every
time you are done. Receiver Hitch This is the hitch you will see bought and used on pretty much
every Honda Odyssey you run across. You can install this type of hitch on either end of your
vehicle for hauling or being hauled. Curt fits into the Class III tow ranking, which means that it
can handle up to 8, lbs of pull weight. If you need to pull more than what the Odyssey typically
would allow, you can look into getting a weight distribution system mentioned above. Whatever
you are hauling, you need to make sure that it fits into the Class III weight limit. We are
personally fans of products that you can receive, install, and use without having to go through a
whole ordeal. Furthermore, if craftsmanship is vital to you, you will be happy to know that this
USA made receiver hitch is made with both safety and durability in mind. The breezed its way
through safety tests SAE J that are performed rigorously before they are ever allowed to hit the
market. The hitch has been expertly welded to fit the Odyssey perfectly. The receiver hitch is
made out of steel, and it has a thorough, solid finish. The first coating that is fired onto the is
the Bonderite liquid, followed by a weatherproof black powder finish. What you end up with is a
beautiful hitch that is as strong as it is pretty to look at and will last a lifetime. When you order
the Class III Hitch Receiver, you will end up receiving a 44 lbs package that includes a limited
lifetime warranty, mounting hardware, and instructions on how to install the device. As we said
above, the hitch ball and ball mount will need to be acquired separately, though they are not
large purchases. With the non-drilling, non-welding installation, you should have your receiver
hitch ready to go within only a few minutes of beginning the installation process. What can be
better than an easy to install, quality product? While we would place the following hitch options
a tier below the , they are still quality in their own right. The is made out of solid welded steel,
and it is custom-made to fit the Honda Odyssey. The product weighs 44 pounds, and it is easy
to install, with most users getting the hitch completely installed in under an hour. While the
Reese Towpower may not be as heavy-duty as the options listed above, it makes up for this with
ease of use, ease of installation, and long-term durability. The Reese Towpower is rigorously
tested for safety before hitting the market, and it is made of fully welded steel with a protective
coating. This pound hitch is easy as can be to install and even easier to use once installed.
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Types of Hitch 1. Vehicle Specific. Trailer Hitch Part No. This Part Fits Honda Pilot , - This Part
Fits Honda Odyssey - These systems require additional parts. Refer to your Owners Manual.
This Part Fits Honda Ridgeline - With the full towing package, the Class I hitch tows up to 1,
pounds gross trailer weight Receiver-style design accommodates a variety of trailer coupler
designs Includes draw bar, retaining pin and clip Custom design mounts directly to vehicle
frame for optimum performance, strength and security. This Part Fits Honda Pilot - Trailer Hitch
accessory required for towing. All Trailer Hitch accessories are sold separately. Refer to the

Owners Manual for more details on towing. Cannot be installed with Lower Trim Rear. This Part
Fits Honda Passport Trailer Hitch Touring Part No. Haul up to 1, lbs Receiver-style design
accommodates a variety of coupler designs Includes draw bar, retaining pin, and clip Requires
Trailer Hitch Harness. Check Owners Manual for vehicle towing capacity and more details.
Trailer Hitch Ball sold separately. Related Honda Accessories Honda Tent. The trailer hitch is
the connection between your Honda and your trailer. With trailer hitch, you have more space to
transport your product or stuff. Check the load capacity before you start driving, safety comes
first. Trailer Hitch: Every trailer hitch's load capacity varies from one to another one. Usually,
you can haul trailers weighing up to lbs with the V6 engine, and lbs with an L4 engine and the
Honda Towing Package. Trailer Hitch and Hitch Ball: The trailer hitch and hitch ball increase
your cargo options with a towing hitch. Class I hitch tows up to pounds gross trailer weight. The
receiver-style design accommodates a variety of trailer coupler designs. The package includes
draw bar, retaining pin and clip. Trailer Hitch Kit: The haul loads weighing up to lbs with the
trailer hitch and trailer hitch ball. Class II trailer hitch mounts directly to the frame for optimum
performance, strength and security. The package includes draw bar, retaining pin, and retaining
clip. We have a finely designed website interface, everything is in its places, such as image, part
number, and price. We offer VIN decode to check the fitment. Also, we have a fast and secure
checkout method for you to place the order. Featured Honda Trailer Hitch. Our Customers
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